

The Kenosha County Health Department will be testing the two beaches at Lake George on a weekly basis this summer. 

Below are the test results for May 23, 2022: 
Lake George 101st St – 2 E.coli/100 mL
Lake George 187th Ave -  9 E.coli/100 mL

Levels above 235 E.coli/100 mL prompt a swimming caution. A beach is closed to swimming when test results exceed 1,000 E.coli/100ml.




